

Klein Oak Choir:

LIGHTS, CAMERA, SING!

Director's Notes:

We truly cannot believe that we are down to only TWO WEEKS of school left! We have three things left on this year's calendar and those are Pop Show Dress Rehearsal, Pop Show, & Memorial Day Flags!!! Please make sure you have purchased your Pop Show Tickets and that you have signed up for summer flags! Looking forward to seeing you all next week!! Wishing you all a restful weekend...and also Happy Belated Mother's Day to all of our WONDERFUL KO Choir Moms!!!

What's in the Choir Wire this week?

Ambassador Update

Pop Show - A Night at the Cinema

Summer Flags

Finals Week

Upcoming Dates

Senior Spotlight







Ambassador Update

Hi everyone, it's me again! I am Raegan Broussard, your Choir Secretary. I am also a member of the Chorale and Chamber choir! Choir has a very special place in my heart, and since my senior year is coming to an end so fast, I am trying to soak in all the memories as best I can. Recently, our chamber just had its chamber show, and it was so so special. It was held in the choir room, and we performed songs from various decades. We all had a great time (including all of the laughs, smiles, and tears). Another very exciting moment is coming up next week, and that is POP SHOW!!! All the classes have been working very hard on their songs, and busting their butts off to learn the dances. We are so happy to see all of the dances starting to come



together! You definitely do not want to miss the show (next Thursday, the 22nd). That's all, I hope everyone has a blessed week and weekend!

Raegan Broussard

KO Choir Ambassador - Secretary



Pop Show - A Night at the Cinema

Our annual KO Choir Pop Show: A Night at the Cinema is NEXT WEEK!!! WOOHOO!!! We want to remind you all that this is a ticketed event, and the ticket cost is \$10, and tickets must be purchased BEFORE arriving at the performance. CLICK HERE to get yours today!

We will be opening the ticket sales to the public tomorrow morning, so please ensure you have purchased your ticket before then! This event typically sells out quickly, once we open it to the public, so please do not forget to purchase your tickets! \bigcirc

Our dress rehearsal is tomorrow, Friday, May 16th, this is to allow the students an opportunity to practice with the live band on stage. We have the time blocked off for 3-6, but we will not need everyone

for the full duration. Most students will be finished with the rehearsal around 4:00 pm.

Summer Flags

We are 8 days away from our Memorial Day delivery and still have <u>18 routes</u> needing to be claimed if you're available...please help!!!

Just a reminder that we have two deliveries that happen over summer break. The first one is for the Memorial Day Holiday, and the second one is for the Fourth of July. These deliveries are always the hardest to get covered, so please help if you are available! Also, don't forget that the two summer deliveries count towards the 2025-2026 school year, so signing up for these two deliveries takes care of your two routes before the year even starts!!

We are sitting at 51 routes available between the two deliveries for you to sign up for!

Memorial Day - <u>SIGN-UP LINK</u> <u>18 Open Routes</u> Delivery - Saturday, May 24th Return - Saturday, May 31st Fourth of July - <u>SIGN-UP LINK</u> <u>33 Open Routes</u> Delivery - Saturday, June 28th Return - Saturday, July 5th

Finals Week

It's hard to believe we are already writing about finals week! Parents and students, please take a look at THIS LINK to see the schedule for Senior and underclassmen finals. The last two weeks of school are incredibly crazy and look different than any other time of the school year, so please take the time to read over the document. Also...keep in mind that we are down to our last 5 weeks of school, so students, make sure you are staying on top of your assignments!!



Upcoming Dates

Friday, May 16th Thursday, May 22nd Saturday, May 24th Monday, May 26th Tue.-Fri... May 27th-30th Friday, May 30th Saturday, May 31st Saturday, June 28th

Saturday, July 5th

Pop Show Dress Rehearsal - 3-6 - KO Auditorium - mandatory for all choirs Pop Show - 7:00 pm - KO Auditorium - mandatory for all choirs Memorial Day Flag Delivery - 8-10 am - KO Athletic Parking Lot NO SCHOOL - Memorial Day Finals Week!!!

LAST DAY OF SCHOOL

Memorial Day Flag Return - flags & routes returned by 6:00 pm Fourth of July Flag Delivery - 8-10 am - KO Athletic Parking Lot Fourth of July Flag Return - flags & routes returned by 6:00 pm

CLICK HERE FOR THE FULL KO CHOIR CALENDAR

ENIOR SPOTLIGHT



RAF

Hi KO Choir! My name is Rae Knight, and outside of KO Choir, I am managing editor of the Yearbook, a newspaper reporter, and a member of NHS, Tri-M, NEHS, and Girl Scouts. I'm also in the Top 10% of my class. From my time in high school, I am most proud of my work on the yearbook staff. I've been doing this for 3 years and have created amazing books that I know people will appreciate years in the future. After graduation, I plan to attend Texas State University, where I will study communications and be a part of the honors college, and I will be rooming with my long-time best friend, Izzy. My favorite choir memory was singing at Mad-Fest with Amabile. Even though the awards were not fun, singing on that stage is something I'll always remember because I knew we did our best. Plus, my older sister got to see us, and she hadn't heard my choir since elementary school, so it was really special for us. A fun fact about me is that I was always destined to be a choir kid. I've been running through my house singing since I was little. There's even a video of me singing Bare Necessities

into a karaoke machine when I was about 3. My mom has inspired me the most in my life. I've always been her mini-me, but without her, I wouldn't have my love for writing or my love for community service. My words of wisdom to the underclassmen are: never stop singing. Even if you aren't in choir for all 4 years, singing is the best way to let go of emotions or get a burst of energy.

TIFFANY

Hello KO Choir! My name is Tiffany Villalta, and outside of KO Choir, I am a member of cross country, track, summer league, and swim team. From my time in high school, I am most proud of my good grades, getting PRs in cross country and track, reviving a CTE certification, and winning 1st, 2nd, and 3rd place on multiple projects for TSA that made it all the way to State. After graduation, I plan to attend the University of Houston, majoring in integrated studies, earning my Bachelor's, then graduate school to become a Veterinarian. My favorite choir memory was going to Kemah and getting to ride the rides with friends. A fact about me is that outside of school, I am actually very talkative and hyper especially when I'm given sugar. I am just quiet due to my ADHD meds. My parents even gave me the nickname "Grimmie", which I



put on the back of my Letter Man, comparing me to a gremlin. The people that have inspired me the most are both of my parents because through their past, they have taught me to never give up and if you work hard, even if the odds are against you can succeed. My advice to the underclassmen is to live in the moment and not give up, no matter how hard it is.